
From: Singh, Sumeet
Sent: 4/9/2014 4:44:17 PM

Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD); 'Shori, 
Sunil' (sunil.shori@cpuc.ca.gov)

To:

Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: RE: PG&E Root Study

Sunil,

Attached is the vegetation management standard.

We will follow-up to confirm if the 2013 report was shared with the GPUC, I do not have a 
record of it.

Sumeet

From: Shori, Sunil [mailto:sunil.shori@cpuc.ca.gov]
Sent: Wednesday, April 09, 2014 3:57 PM
To: Doll, Laura
Cc: Singh, Sumeet
Subject: RE: PG&E Root Study

Laura,

When was the 2013 report shared with the CPUC? Also, I’m not sure I have the veg 
management standard handy, can you please send a copy of that, as well.

Thanks,

SB GT&S 0070399

mailto:sunil.shori@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:sunil.shori@cpuc.ca.gov


Sunil

From: Doll, Laura fmailto:LRDD@pqe.com1
Sent: Wednesday, April 09, 2014 3:04 PM
To: Shori, Sunil
Cc: Singh, Sumeet
Subject: FW: PG&E Root Study

Sunil

We look forward to talking Friday,

I know you have the Jan 17 report, but am not sure you have the previous one.

You also have the veg management standard, right?

As we discussed, on Friday we’ll go through this and the broader discussion of our integrity 
management perspective.

Thanks

Laura
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